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Consider approval of entering into a contract with GEE Consultants, Inc. for Materials Engineering
and Testing for the reconstruction of Freeport Parkway from Ruby Rd. to West Sandy Lake Rd; in the
amount of $100,953.00; and authorizing the City Manager to sign any necessary documents.

Fiscal Impact:
Funds are available in the Street CIP accounts for the City’s portion of the contract.

Staff Recommendation:
The Engineering Department recommends approval.

Goal Icon:
Sustainable City Government
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